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17th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
In school it is ‘business as usual’ whilst taking extra precautions to ensure the safety of the 
children, the staff and our parents. 
 

• Please continue to make sure that your child washes their hands with soap and water at 
home and that they do so after using the toilet, before eating a meal and at various other 
times inbetween.  In school we are insisting on this good practice too. 

• If you or your child has a new cough or has a raised temperature or both, please keep 
your child at home and also stay at home yourself for 14 days.  Please see the lastest ‘Stay 
at home’  online guidance from the government if you require additional information. 
 

In school the water fountains have been turned off as part of our safety measures.  Children will 
have access to water at lunch time.  We ask that you send your child to school with their own 
water bottle so that they can drink from that.  Staff will happily refill bottles when required. 
 
Oak Assembly 
The children in Oak class treated us to a dinosaur-themed assembly on Friday of last week and we 
were all vey joyful at seeing their art work, listening to their songs and hearing about the 
attributes of dinosaurs.  Thank you to the children and staff in Oak class for this opportunity. 
 
Elm Assembly 
The current position is that Elm class will share their assembly with the school on Wednesday and 
parents will be able to see the assembly on Friday.  We plan to take a video of the assembly in case 
we are unable to present the assembly on Friday as planned. The hall will be set up for parents 
with no other classes present and with chairs well spaced.  My suggestion is that any parent with a 
cought or temperature does not attend and that pregnant mums and elderly family members also 
stay at home. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs E A Hill 
Head Teacher 
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